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My name is Julie Tiedtke, and I live in Canby, Oregon. I’m writing to express my 

strong opposition to House Bill 2025. 

 

With the cost of living already placing a significant strain on Oregon families, HB 

2025 would make it even harder for people like me to make ends meet. Increasing 

gas taxes, registration fees, and payroll taxes would impose an unfair burden on 

working families who are already stretched thin. 

 

Rather than raising taxes, I urge you to vote no on HB 2025 and instead focus on 

ensuring that ODOT is held accountable and that current funding is used more 

efficiently and transparently. 

 

Thank you for your time and for your service to our state. 

 

Sincerely, 

Julie Tiedtke 

Canby, Oregon 


